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The Friends of Indiana Mental Health Centers is holding an educational seminar
Thursday, December 6, 2018 at Amundsen Davis’s Indiana office. The seminar is
aimed at preparing Community Mental Health Clinics (CMHCs) for the future.
Suzannah Wilson Overholt will present at the educational seminar, which gives
updates on topics such as HIPAA, federal fraud and abuse, and audit
requirements among other topics that can impact mental health centers.

Registration information is available through the Friends of Indiana Mental
Health Centers.


